Faculty Minutes.  Hanover College.  23 May 1876.

May 23rd, 1876


Faculty met.  The Senior Class was examined in the last three studies of their course, Natural Theology, International Law & Geology.  After looking over the grades of the class for the Junior and Senior years the honors were assigned as follows:


Valedictorian, John H. Bright.


Salutatorian, James B. Swing.


It was decided that the Senior Examination next year at the close of the year should include the examinations of the last two terms.

On motion the admission of young ladies into the Preparatory Department was hereafter discontinued.


Faculty adjourned—



John M. Coulter, Sec. Fac.

Faculty Minutes.  Hanover College.  4 May 1880.

May 4th, 1880


Faculty met and meeting opened with prayer by President Fisher.  Dr. Fisher reported word from the father of J.J. Sturgus (Senior) saying that his son had studied Mechanics under his supervision.  On motion this statement from the Father of Mr. Sturgus was received for his son’s standing in Mechanics.  The matter of the admission of young ladies to the College being presented for the opinion of the Faculty; a free and favorable opinion was expressed by each member.


Fac. Adj.



A.H. Young

